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The students of Shri Sant Gajanan Maharaj College of Engineering, Shegaon from Third 

year Computer Science and Engineering and Information Technology visited a startup called 

pandayG.com on September 6, 2017. The students departed  from hotel at 8.30am, then after 

2hrs30min travelling ,the students reached to the destination i.e the startup company  

pandayG.com, located at Chaitanya Enclave, Khajaguda, Hyderabad, Telangana. 

 During visit, the students came to know about the working of the company. Similarly a 

wonderful guidance was given to the students regarding their final year projects and the 

sectors of development in IT industries. They provided students with a motto for the projects as 

“Plan, Search, Divide in Modules & Work”. 

According to the Information obtained, pandayG.com is a startup company founded by 

Nitin Sharma and Sahil Goyal in the year 2016. It is a platform to enable the small businesses to 

build their online reputation. The website is an affordable and easy to use e-commerce website. 

It uses a secure and faster technology. Any shop can become an e-shop using the pandayG app 

and website. 

  



SESSION 1: The great exchange of information took place from 11 am to 12 noon in between 

one of the employee and all the students, ideas regarding to the projects were discussed 

effectively. Then they asked students their opinions regarding to projects and according to 

student’s thought process valuable guidance was provided to all the students. Queries 

regarding the modern technologies were solved.  

SESSION 2: The interaction with Mr. Nitin Sharma gave students a new perspective towards 

startups and their own businesses. The session started at 12 noon, queries regarding to job 

requirement were cleared. All students were motivated by their great words. 

 

 

Faculty & Students of SSGMCE, Shegaon at pandayG.com, Hyderabad. 

   



 

This visit was concluded with the Vote of Thanks. 

 


